## February 4, 2022

## MEMORANDUM

TO: Jewish Senior Services Community

FROM: Andrew H. Banoff, President & CEO

SUBJECT: COVID-19 Update #107

Hello all...

Last weekend included a fairly heavy snow on Saturday, which our team did a wonderful job handling, as always. Please be careful today with the icy conditions and freezing rain.

While we all want these numbers to be 0, we are pleased that there were again just a small number of COVID-19 cases in staff, and only 2 Resident cases.

While this wave is not over, numbers continue to decline in Connecticut – as we saw fewer cases and hospitalizations again. Unfortunately, Connecticut has also passed the 700,000 case mark, and 10,000 deaths related to COVID-19.

Stay safe and keep the faith!

Andrew